
Prelude 

Welcome  

Call to Worship: 

   Leader: Your word, O Lord, is eternal; 

   People:  It stands firm in the heavens (Psalm 119:89) 

   Leader:  Your word is a lamp to my feet 

   People:  And a light unto my path (Psalm 119:105) 

   Leader:  I have hidden your word in my heart 

   People:  That I might not sin against you (Psalm 119:11) 

   Leader:  I am not ashamed of the Gospel 

   People:  Because it is the power of God for the salvation of everyone who believes (Romans 1:19)       

   Leader:  The grass withers and the flowers fall, 

   People:  But the word of the Lord stands forever (Isaiah 40:8) 

Opening Hymn:  “Ancient Words”  Video 

Children’s Time with Carol Shafer 

New Testament Reading: 2 Timothy 3:10-17 read by Gini Geib 

Old Testament Reading: Deuteronomy 8:1-18 

Message: “Why are God’s People Spiritually Malnourished?”      Rev. Dr. Dave York 

Invitation to Discipleship 

Music Ministry: “Calm as Night” by Carl Bohm—Rhonda York & Debbie Burgess 

Reflection and Prayers 

Offering: “Thy Word”  Sanctuary Choir 

Closing Hymn:  “Jesus Loves Me” 

Benediction: Colossians 3:15-17 

Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, since as members of one body you were called to 

peace. Be thankful. Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly as you teach and admonish one  

another with all  wisdom and as you sing psalms, hymns and spiritual  songs with gratitude in your 

hearts to God. And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do it all in the name of the Lord  

Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him. 
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Dean Hamon 

Liz & Mark Brown 

Bernie Roller 

Victor Cochran 

Bob Cowan  

Margaret Songer’s  

Stepmom Ruth 

Grief Support Group  

For Spouses 

January  19th  

2-4pm 

Group for all others 

January 20th  5-7pm 

We are making a special video to let the 
world know all the things we love about our 

church. Let us know what ministries  
mean the most to you.   

Call or email! 

Offices will be closed  

Monday, January 18th 


